
TOWN OF WESTON 

P.O. BOX 98 

WESTON, VT 05161 

WARNING 

SPECIAL SELECTBOARD HEARING  

April 19, 2021 at 7:00 PM 

 
 
The Weston Selectboard will be having a hearing on April 19th, 2022 to discuss and 
hear input on how the town could use their funding allocated from the Coronavirus 
Local Fiscal Recovery Funding (CLFRF)/American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).  
 
 
 
*** THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD IN PERSON AT THE TOWN OFFICE AS WELL AS VIA 

ZOOM*** 
CALL IN for Virtual Meeting with “Zoom”: 

1. +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

2. Meeting ID: 861 8577 7586 

3. Password: 042454 

OR: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86185777586?pwd=N2ZyVFZHNmtNZklxT3JSOHVSajhZQT09 

Email selectboard@westonvt.org for the direct link 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86185777586?pwd=N2ZyVFZHNmtNZklxT3JSOHVSajhZQT09
mailto:selectboard@westonvt.org

